
20  nonprofits  receive  cash
from ACC tournament
The slew of South Shore nonprofits received checks Nov. 10
from proceeds from the 2016 American Century Championship.

Each year the celebrity golf tournament organizers distribute
money back to the community. This year $51,984 went to 20
organizations.

Grants ranging from $500 to $5,500 were awarded to: Assistance
League of Sierra Foothills, Barton Foundation, BATS Bringing
Art to Schools, Big Brothers Big Sisters of El Dorado County,
Boys  &  Girls  Club  of  Lake  Tahoe,  Christmas  Cheer,  Kahle
Community Center, Kelly Ridge, Kiwanis Community Organization
Inc.  (Coats  for  Kids),  Lake  Tahoe  Educational  Fund,  Live
Violence Free, Saint Joseph Community Land Trust, South Lake
Tahoe Cancer League, Suicide Prevention Network, Tahoe Arts
Project,  Tahoe  Magic,  Tahoe  Regional  Young  Professionals,
Tahoe Senior Plaza, Tahoe Turning Point and Tahoe Youth &
Family Services.
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